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Construction Location 

NOTICE OF SIDEWALK REPLACEMENT 

DESCRIPTION 

Sidewalks in multiple locations 

throughout the Town of Cochrane will be 

removed and replaced to maintain a 

quality level of service to the 

Community. Properties impacted by this 

work will be restored at the discretion of 

the Director of Infrastructure Services. 

IMPACT TO TRAVELLERS AND HOMEOWNERS 

CONSTRUCTION LOCATION 

Various Locations – See Above for Map 

CONSTRUCTION DATE & ESTIMATED TIME 

September 9, 2024 to September 20, 2024 

This is an estimated time of construction. The length of 

time required is subject to change. 

STAY INFORMED 

    View all current road notices at    Follow @CochraneOntario  

    www.municipal511.ca     on Facebook and Twitter 

If you have any questions or concerns, staff will be pleased to respond by phone or email. 

Thank you for your cooperation and patience during this work. 

Residents within the construction zone will have access 

to their properties at all times but, if the sidewalk is laid 

in front of their driveway, residents will be blocked from 

using their driveway for 3-4 days while the concrete 

sidewalk sets. Street parking will be permitted during this 

time. Access for emergency vehicles will be maintained.  

http://www.municipal511.ca/

